
I support Tom Carpenter for the BOF. I am a 50 plus commercial fisherman.  

Norman Campbell Cordova AK.. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Governor Dunleavy, 

I am writing to express my support for Thomas M. Carpenter as a member of the Alaska 
Board of Fisheries.  I am an Alaskan since childhood, over 40 years.  I grew up in anchorage 
sport fishing the Kenai peninsula and around the state.  As an adult I became involved in 
the commercial fishing sector, and now operate my own operation out of Cordova where I 
have raised my family.  

I believe that Mr. Carpenter is a great member of the board.  He has extensive knowledge 
and experience in sport, subsistence, and commercial sides off the fisheries.  I think he 
brings this knowledge and experience to the table when it comes to making decisions that 
benefit all of Alaskans, not just one user group. 

Thank you, 

Nathan Doll 
Area E subsistence/commercial/sport user. 
House Fisheries Committee 
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 
 
April 12, 2025 
 
I’m a life long Bristol Bay Alaskan resident, a Commercial fisherman and owner operator of 
a Bristol Bay drift gillnet vessel. 
 
I support Tom Carpenter to be confirmed to the Alaska Board of Fisheries. Mr. Carpenter 
has shown the ability to be familiarize with the issues that come before the Board, work 
with groups to establish common solutions, and has demonstrated leadership. Mr. 
Carpenter’s understanding of the commercial fishery from his past experience being 
involved in the Commercial fishery is important to the Board of Fish process. 
 
Please vote to support Mr. Tom Carpenter. 
 
Robert Heyano 
Dillingham, Alaska 99576 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 



Dear Governor Dunleavy, 

  I strongly support the reappointment of Tom Carpenter as a member of the 
Alaska Board of Fish. I am a commercial fisherman in the State of Alaska in multiple areas. 
I have been participating in the Board of Fish process for the past couple of decades. Mr. 
Carpenter is very well respected throughout the industry. He’s not afraid to ask the hard 
questions, and be very well informed on all proposals put in front of the Board. Please 
reappoint him. Thank you, 

  Fred Marinkovich 
  F/V Katya Dawn (Bristol Bay) 
  F/V KERRY (CR/PWS) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 


